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ESSEX ORGANISTS” ASSOCIATION

THE CHRISTOPHER KINGSLEY MEMORIAL FUND FOR ORGANISTS

Please complete your application in the boxes below

Name

Address

Email

Date of Birth

Academic Qualifications (if applicable)




Teachers

Playing experience (Please continue on a separate sheet if necessary)

Amount(s) required (please specify what each amount is for)

Please give a brief explanation as to why we should support your application




Please send your application to Richard Brasier, using one of the following addresses:
Post: The Rectory, 4 Gridiron Place, Upminster, RM14 2BE

Email: brasier_96@hotmail.com

Notes for applicants

* Incomplete applications will not be considered.
* All applications will be treated confidentially.

* The Christopher Kingsley Memorial Fund is able to offer modest grants towards the
cost of organ shoes, organ lessons, organ music, and other costs associated with
being an organist. We are unable to offer grants for college or university tuition.

* Your application will be considered soon after it has been received. You will receive a
written response stating whether your application has been successful.



